
Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as working for the Lord. Colossians 3:23                                  
 

         

  
____________________________________________________________________ 

 

9th February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Reception will be visiting ‘Imagine That!’ in Liverpool, on Monday 24th June. 

This trip will greatly enhance the Early Years curriculum areas and allow the children to engage in many 

imaginative, science and art-based activities, along with many other areas. From workshops to free play, the 

children will get to explore the venue’s many learning spaces.  

As this will be their first trip at Lower Peover, it will also allow them to experience the excitement of going on 

a coach and travelling together as a class to this fantastic day out and it will hopefully be a trip they always 

remember. 

 If you wish to look at ‘Imagine That!’ this is the link to website: Family day out Liverpool | Imagine That! 

Science and Discovery Centre 

Your child will need a packed lunch and drink in a named plastic bag.  Please make sure everything in the bag 
can be thrown away so the bag will be put in the bin after the children have eaten.    
 
School can provide a packed lunch; however, in line with Natasha’s Law, we do need up to date food allergy 
information.  If this has changed since September, please contact the office as a matter of urgency.  The food 
order would need to go in two weeks before the trip; if no response is received by Monday 10th June 2024, 
we will assume that you will provide a lunch from home. 
 
Please ensure your child arrives at school on time as the coach will be leaving at approximately 9.15am. We 
are due to leave Liverpool at 2.30pm and be back at school for 3.30pm so if your child gets the school bus, 
please can you arrange to pick them up from school.  Children should wear their summer school uniform as 
usual.  
 
FLPS have very kindly helped with the cost of the trip but there will be a payment of £22.75 to cover the 

coach costs. A service been set up on Parent Pay for this – there is the option to pay in three instalments – 

the first one  of £7.75 and two further payments of £7.50. It would be appreciated if full payment is made no 

later than Friday 21st June 2024. 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Bradley 

 

The Cobbles 
Lower Peover, Knutsford 
Cheshire, WA16 9PZ 
 
Telephone: 01625 467 623 
 
Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  
Mrs Sharon Dean 
B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H 
 
Email : 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 

https://www.imaginethat.org.uk/
https://www.imaginethat.org.uk/

